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Derby City Council – Response 

ID Reference FOI716599065 

Date 22/04/2025 

 
 

Information Requested Response  

1. Please list all the GP practices 

that have received planning 

approval for either improvements 

to their building, or approval for a 

new build, since 1 April 2015. 

Regulation 6(1)(b) publicly available in 

another form or format 

This applies because the Council is not 

required to provide information that is publicly 

accessible. 

This information will be available on our e-

planning web pages using the advanced 

search facility. 

https://eplanning.derby.gov.uk/online-

applications/search.do?action=advanced 

2. How many GP practices have 

you awarded Section 106 or 

Community Infrastructure Levy 

funding to since 1 April 2015, and 

how much that funding was 

worth. 

On the assumption that this question means 

where have we actually paid money out 

following an application from the NHS and not 

just secured the funding the answer is as 

follows:  

Charnwood Street Surgery (Mackworth 

branch)-£6,200  

Wellside Medical Centre (Mackworth branch)-

£5,330  

Vernon Street Medical Centre-£11,000  

Park Farm Medical Centre-£13,470  

All the above paid in 2017 (one S106 

contribution) Wilson Street Surgery-

£42,337.79 Paid in 2022 and 2025  

Total: 5 surgeries Total amount: £78,337.79 

 
 

Please note, the following applies, if the response includes council officers (or 

other officers) names. 

https://eplanning.derby.gov.uk/online-applications/search.do?action=advanced
https://eplanning.derby.gov.uk/online-applications/search.do?action=advanced
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If you are a company that intends to use the names and contact details of council 

officers (or other officers) provided for direct marketing, you need to be registered 

with the Information Commissioner to process personal data for this purpose. You 

must also check that the individual (whom you wish to contact for direct marketing 

purposes) is not registered with one of the Preference Services to prevent Direct 

Marketing. If they are you must adhere to this preference. You must also ensure you 

comply with the Privacy Electronic and Communications Regulations (PECR). For 

more information follow this Link www.ico.org.uk 

For the avoidance of doubt the provision of council (and other) officer names and 

contact details under FOI does not give consent to receive direct marketing via any 

media and expressly does not constitute a ‘soft opt-in’ under PECR. 

 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

